
Ref. No. OPBMS/2024-25/CIR/46                                Classes: VI-VIII                          April 30, 2024

  

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from OPBMS!               

                                                                 

Focusing on the holistic development of the students, the school conducts various club 

activities to foster their inherent talents and to provide a platform for sharing their views, 

thoughts, and ideas on various topics of common interests. Participation as a club member is 

not a mandatory school activity for students.  

 

Kindly fill in the consent for a particular club at the below-given link 

https://forms.gle/R9u2qwxEKMpVESTf7 May 03, 2024. if your ward wishes to pursue his/her 

interest or hobby.  

 

 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 
 

https://forms.gle/R9u2qwxEKMpVESTf7

